
 

      NEWSLETTER 
12 May 2023 

 

U13 NETBALL 
TOUR UNDER 
WAY!  
We would like to wish the 
U13A Netball team well as 
they take on four schools 
this week as part of their 
U13A Netball tour. We will 
be playing against Rhenish 
Primary, Curro Somerset 
West, Applewood and 
Somerset House.  
The U13A netball team has 
been showing 
improvement and we look forward to seeing how they match up against different 
opposition while in the Boland.  This is a fantastic opportunity for the learners to 
showcase their talent and for them to grow as a team and create everlasting 
friendships.  Good luck CBPS! 

 

Our team after their first match yesterday against Rhenish which they lost 16 – 11. 

   Upcoming Events 
  

• Inter-schools Cross Country 26 May 

• PTA Autumn Market Day 27 May 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 



PAST PUPIL SURVEY FOR GRADE 7 

CLASS OF 2022 

One of the most accurate ways to measure the quality of 

our school is to ask our past learners about how well 

they were prepared for high school.  We started this 

process last year for the first time and this week launched our survey again.  Historically, 

our learners have moved from this school to high quality high schools.  This is important 

because if we are not preparing our children to be able to succeed in institutions of high 

standard, we would be failing our children. 

The results will be shared with the staff and our families once they have been 

collated.   The survey questions are as follows: 

1. I think that Camps Bay Primary has given my child a good academic foundation for further 

progress at High School. 

2. I feel that my child is able to cope well with the workload and organisational expectations of 

High School. 

3. I think that my child has the necessary ICT (computer) skills to cope at the school he/she is 

attending. 

4. I think my child has the necessary grounding in sport to cope well and participate meaningfully 

in High School offerings. 

5. I think my child was given a good grounding in the cultural subjects of Music, Art and Drama. 

6. I think that Camps Bay Primary communicates well with parents. 

7. I think that opportunities are given for parents to engage according to their preference at 

Camps Bay Primary. 

8. My Child was accepted into their High School of Choice? 

9. Which High School does your child now attend? 

10. How would you rate the overall standard of education at Camps Bay Primary? 

11. I feel that my child had a positive primary experience at Camps Bay Primary and I am confident 

about recommending the school to others. 
 

An opportunity for a comment of any nature is given as well.  We are grateful to all our 

past parents for their time in completing this survey.  Thank you. 

ABSENT FROM SCHOOL FORM 

As a state school, Camps Bay Primary is mandated to ensure that all children attend 
school regularly.  There are WCED rules in place which dictate the allowable reasons for 
absenteeism.  Should you wish to leave school before the end of a term, or return later, 
we require you to please request a form which needs to be completed with the relevant 
dates.  This will allow us to deal with the matter formally and give you the feedback you 
require. 
The forms are available from Ms Michelle Fernandes at the prep and Ms Rene de Wet at 
the primary. 



PTA NEWS - MARKET DAY 27 MAY 
 
Save the date 
and tell your 
friends and 
family! The 
school's second 
annual market 
day is round the 
corner... 
 
There will be 
freshly baked 
goods, a taco 
stand, bagels, 
burgers, donuts, 
and an epic cake 
table.  
 
We'll have a 
number of 
independent 
stands, a second-
hand book sale, 
and for the kids 
we will have an 
inflatable 
obstacle course, 
a petting zoo, 
face painter and 
more. 
 
We will be 
sending out a 
link for 
volunteers to 
assist on the day, 
so please keep 
out an eye and 
sign up to help 
us make this day 
a success. 
 



MUSIC CONCERT 
SHOWS US THE STARS 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Congratulations to all 
our musicians who 
performed so well on 
Wednesday evening.  
The music was 
super, and the 
confidence shown 
by our children 
was excellent. 
A huge thank you 
to Ms Abrahams 
who not only 
organised the 
evening, but also 
accompanied 
and managed all 
the stars!   



FROM THE SPORTS OFFICE 
 
On Friday, 26 May, Camps Bay Primary will be hosting a Cross Country Race which is 
part of the Cross Country League for our region. This is a big event to make a success of 
it we will need some assistance to help run a tuckshop, sponsorship, marshalling, lead 
runners and the general organization. If you can assist, please email Ms Hamber at 
 hamber@campsbayprimary.co.za.  
 
A friendly reminder that our fixtures come to an end on the 26th May with extramural 
activities ending on the 9th June. More details will follow in next week's newsletter.  

 
SPORTS RESULTS 

SOCCER RESULTS - CAMPS BAY VS HERZLIA HIGHLANDS 
Well done! Proudly CBPS! 

 
 
  

 
 

 

GIRLS SOCCER – CBPS OPEN vs LLANDUDNO  
 
 

 

U9A WON 2 - 0 U9B DREW 2 - 2 

U11A DREW 3 - 3 U11B LOST 1 - 5 

U13A WON 8 - 0 U13B LOST 6 - 5 

U13A DREW 2 - 2 

mailto:hamber@campsbayprimary.co.za


CROSS COUNTRY RESULTS 
 

Hosted by Kirstenhof Primary 
School.   
Congratulations to: 

• Amelia Brand who finished 2nd 
in the U9 girl’s race.  

• Charlie Loker finished 17th  

• Jonah Nepgen 35th.  
 
Well done – Proudly CBPS 
 

 
NETBALL RESULTS 

 
CAMPS BAY VS GREENFIELD AND ROSEBANK 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

U9A VS GF 
U9A VS RB 

WON 8 - 1 
WON 4 - 0 

U9B VS GF DREW 3 - 3 

U10A VS GF  
U10A VS RB 

WON 4 - 2 
WON 7 - 1 

U10B VS GF WON 3 - 1 

U11A VS GF WON 4 - 3 U11B VS GF LOST 1 - 3 

U12A VS GF 
U12A VS RB 

WON 11 - 0 
WON 7 - 0 

U12B VS GF WON 3 - 0 

U13A VS GF 
U13A VS RB 

WON 5 - 0 
WON 5 - 3 

U13B VS GF WON 1 - 0 



SWIMATON WINNERS IN THE PREP 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Prep School swimmers who swam the most lengths in the SWIMATHON each won a 
delicious donut from Dairy Den.  Our top performing family was the Sellmeyer Family 
who arrived with Daughter, Mom, and Grand Parents to dominate the competition! 

GRADE 3 
Retold a popular story for their English oral.  No prizes for guessing 

which story they did! 



 

 



  



 

 

 

 

  

KARATE FOR SCHOLARS: 
Give your child an advantage, counter bullying, create confidence, self-esteem and co-

ordination, BUT in the process have FUN! Daily Karate classes 5 days a week in Green 

Point. Boys and Girls from 4 years on. Ph Shihan Bas van Stenis 083 538 5643. 

E-mail bas@kyokushincapetown.co.za Face Book KYOKUSHIN KARATE GREEN 

POINT CAPE TOWN cost R1290.00 per school term.  

 

We prefer teaching children at our club, as the environment 

 is more conducive to install the necessary discipline essential 

 in learning martial arts. 

 

 

SEEKING ACCOMODATION ATLANTIC SEABOARD 
Miss Vivienne Dlanga who is one of the prep support staff is 
looking to rent a room in the Atlantic Seaboard are. 
Please contact her on 0635335484 
 



 
 

  



 

  



 

 



 HANDYMAN PRO ON THE GO: 

• Small renovations: including 

• Tiling, painting & minor plumbing 

• Flooring & carpentry 

      CONTACT TIM : 078 990 5594 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 


